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Angus Sheldrick selected by the Sydney Swans in the first round 

of the AFL Draft  

 
There was pure delight for Angus Sheldrick and his family when his name 
was read out in the first round of the 2021 AFL draft. The Christ Church 
Grammar School 2021 graduate was selected by the Sydney Swans with 

pick 18 in Wednesday night's draft.  
  
Sheldrick was shocked while watching the announcement at home with 

his family “If you told me I was going to be a first-round draft pick this 
time last year, I would’ve been stunned" he said “I’m so pleased, I can’t 
even put it into words.”  
  
Director of Sport Anthony Lynch says "Angus has worked extremely hard 
to improve and it's a credit to him and the coaches at the School that he 

has been able to become an elite athlete". “Over the last 12 months he 
has been remarkedly consistent with his efforts playing PSA football with 
us, he has thrived and risen to meet the challenges on every occasion.”  
The midfielder joins recent Old Boys Liam Henry (Fremantle) and Tim 
English (Western Bulldogs) in the AFL for season 2022. 
 
 

For further information: 

 

 
Angus Sheldrick (centre) Father, Dom Sheldrick (left) and Grandfather, John Sheldrick (right). 
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